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Dear Parents, 

 

YR Visit – Hillier Arboretum, Friday 8th November 2019 

We are excited to announce we will be going on a trip to Hillier Gardens to kick start our topic ‘Down 

in the Woods’. This promises to be a valuable educational experience and has always proven to be an 

enjoyable day.  Your child will need to wear wellingtons please.  They will also require suitable 

jogging trousers or leggings and their school jumper and a warm waterproof coat/jacket with a 

hood.   

 

A packed lunch can be provided for your child.  Please fill in the form below.  If you do choose to 

provide a packed lunch please place it in a backpack and include a carton of drink rather than a water 

bottle.  Please remember we have a nut free policy. 

 

Coaches will be leaving 9.15am promptly to Hillier Arboretum and return for you to collect at 3.20pm 

at school.  

 

The cost of this visit will be £15.00 per child this includes the coaches, entry fee and 

educational sessions.  Could you please return the permission slip and lunch request together with 

your payment to the school office by Friday 11th October or make your payment online.  Please 

be aware that if there is not enough support for this trip it will have to be cancelled and if so, any 

payments will be refunded.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

Foundation Stage Team 

_____________________________________________________________________ 

School Lunches – Hilliers Arboretum  

If you would like us to supply a packed lunch for your child on their educational visit please tick the 

appropriate box below.  (The school packed lunches usually consist of a savoury filled bread roll, fruit 

snack and a pudding) Please remember to send in a carton drink with your child. 

 
   I would like the school to supply a packed lunch for my child on this    educational                                   

visit, with a cheese roll/ham roll. * Please delete appropriately. 

 
 

    I will be supplying a packed lunch for my child and do not require a school                         

packed lunch. (This will be supplied in a small backback).                                                                                                                   

 
 

I give my permission for my child/children to go to Hilliers Arboretum 8.11.19 

 

 

Child’s Name:_______________________________Class:_________________________ 

 

Parent Name:__________________________  Please return this by 11th October 2019 for 

us to ensure your child will be allocated a lunch.  If a slip has not been returned by this date 

we will assume you (parent) will be supplying your child’s lunch. 
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